The Shareholder, Christopher Buhler, has submitted the following counter-
motion on ltem 3 on the agenda:

| would like to submit the following counter-motion on item 3 to the shareholders’ meeting:
| propose that the shareholders’ meeting does not approve the actions of the Board of Management.

Reasoning:

The current approach of the Board of Management is to dismantle all phone booths and, as a result,
irretrievably destroy important infrastructure. This policy of the Board of Management cannot be
supported! Instead of dismantling phone booths, Deutsche Telekom should be ensuring they are
maintained and that it remains possible to use them with cash. The Board of Management should
consistently and actively counter vandalism and claim compensation from the perpetrators instead of
dismantling phone booths. In addition, secure locations should be selected on a case-by-case basis. In
addition, the rates should be reduced, to make the offer more attractive again. Our phone booths are
iconic; they are an advertising medium and a hallmark. The magenta color of the phone booths has
become an established part of every cityscape in Germany. Phone booths never go out of style. It is
merely their rates that have become unattractive. Phone booths are an important part of the
infrastructure. There is money to be made with the right strategy and that’s what we should do.
Moreover, the advertising effect of the phone booths should be kept in mind. Through our phone
booths, travelers, tourists, and consumers on shopping streets are pointed to our brand unawares, but
effectively. This important, ingenious side effect should not be underestimated. The problems with
vandalism are known. But instead of capitulating to the vandals, we should take active countermeasures.
By relentlessly pursuing the perpetrators, enforcing claims for damages, and through better security
concepts. Moreover, the phone booths should be made more competitive through more attractive
pricing and stay in the race. By no means should we forgo our popular, well-known advertising medium!

The actions of the Board of Management should not be approved until it changes its approach and
confirms it will maintain the phone booths.

Best regards,

Christopher Biihler

This document is a convenience translation of the German original. In case of discrepancy between the
English and German versions, the German version shall prevail.



